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Dear Parent/Carer 

Author Visit 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

For Information Purposes N/A 

 
On Friday 9 February, the Library and English Faculty have invited the writer, Julian 
Sedgwick, an author of young-adult fiction, to speak to Year 7 about his latest book “100 
Tales of the Tokyo Ghost Café” and his 2021 novel “Tsunami Girl”.  

Julian Sedgwick has visited us over the past two years and delivered presentations on 
Tsunami Girl; therefore, we can assure you that his talk will be an inspiring and enriching 
experience that promotes reading for pleasure; a key message that forms part of the culture 
of the college.  

Should you wish to buy a copy of one or both books for your child to read, these can be 
ordered via Wisepay at a discounted price of £6.60 (100 Tales of the Tokyo Ghost Café) and 
£6.00 (Tsunami Girl). Although you are welcome to buy one or both books, the two books do 
serve as ‘companions’ for each other.  

Please note: the last date to order books is Wednesday 24 January 2024.  

In addition, to add a spark to the experience, we will also be providing an exciting 
opportunity for students, who have a copy of the book, to have their copy signed by the 
author. This includes books of Julian’s that your child might already have.    

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr B Ricketts 
Librarian Co-Ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


